
 

 

Annual POA Meeting Postponed 
The Annual Spring POA Meeting is postponed to July.  Residents will be notified at least 45 days in 

advance of the new date. 

o Association annual dues for 2020 will remain the same as 2019,  $457. Expect invoices in 

early May.  Payment will be due to the Treasurer by June 30, 2020 

o We still are looking for volunteers for Trustee, and Secretary positions, as well as 

chairpersons for the Capital Improvements and  Social committees. Please let us know if 

you have an interest. (see email addresses below) 

o Committee budgets for next year are due to trustees by May 1, 2020. 

 

Community Updates  

Sad News 
We are sad to report that longtime Windrush resident, Jack Davis, passed away on March 24. Here is a 

link to the Columbus Dispatch obituary from March 29, 2020. Our thoughts and prayers go to Vivian and 

family. 
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https://www.legacy.com/obituaries/dispatch/obituary.aspx?n=john-r-davis&pid=195820844&fhid=8708


Plants Available 
Daylily plants are available for transplanting into your home gardens. 

Several plant pots have been placed near “Karen’s Prairie Mound” in 

the front of the old tennis court area. These daylilies are “double 

orange” and grow to a height of about 3 feet and will spread.  If 

planted in the spring, they should bloom during this summer.  

 

Playground 
Several parks and recreation departments in central Ohio, including Columbus, Gahanna, Grandview 

Heights, and Worthington, have placed caution tape around or fenced off altogether at least some of 

their playgrounds to remind parents that they’re closed. 

In keeping with recommendations from other public play areas, please refrain from using our 

playground equipment until we hear differently.  We want to do all we can to stop the spread of the 

virus. 

 

Welcome to New Residents 
Let’s give a warm welcome to our new neighbors, Brittany and Kevin Doty, on Windrush Ln, and the 

Hess family on Windrush Circle! 

 

Community Spirit 
It is good to see residents walking around the roads and common areas.  As we continue “social 

distancing,” be sure to check in on neighbors and lend a hand if you can.  Use the “Windrush Gang” 

Facebook page for information transfer. 

 

Windrush Contact info: 

http://Windrushcreek.us      Resident password = pond 

Trustees@windrushcreek.us 

Treasurer@windrushcreek.us 

Webmaster@windrushcreek.us 

Windrush Gang Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/945657772177869 
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